
My name is Ken Montenegro and I am running for a second term as Vice President of the 
National Lawyers Guild (NLG). 
 
I have been a member of the NLG for over 10 years and during that time I have served on the 
Executive Board of the Los Angeles chapter as well as in national leadership. Since my law 
school days, the NLG has been my primary political home. 
 
Over the years, I have been fortunate to learn how to support organizational work through a 
diversity of board experiences in both large and small organizations. I bring that experience to 
the National Executive Committee, the NEC. 
 
I am also very proud of my community work in Los Angeles focusing on supporting migrant 
rights and anti-state violence groups. Professionally, I am a lead technologist at the Center for 
Constitutional Rights in New York City. 
 
It is my hope that my second term as Vice President allows me to play a role in supporting our 
leaders, strengthening our infrastructure, and building better governance. At this critical 
juncture, the NLG needs to have better processes and infrastructure so that we can be more 
responsive and accountable to community partners and movements. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and work in the NLG.  


